Hello everyone, 

I wanted to share this offer from CASE (Council for Administrators in Special Education) and the Council for Exceptional Children.  Thank you Deb Mullis for sharing this with me and I apologize for the delay. You still have until May 31 to get this offer and we highly recommend it. Think of all of those great CASE webinars we have all been enjoying. There are several more resources available with this offer.

CASE/CEC
	
	The Good News!

	The Council for Exceptional Children (CEC) is offering a free basic membership for now through May 31. This allows access to journal articles, discounts on publications and events, and an online support membership community. This special free membership will expire on May 31, 2020.






		The Better News!

	New members who join CEC and also join the Council of Administrators of Special Education (CASE) for the cost of $60, will receive a FULL YEAR membership to CEC and CASE! That's right! If you join CEC for free and CASE for $60 prior to May 31, your membership to both organizations will be valid for ONE YEAR! That's two memberships for the price of $60! 






Also, I wanted to pass along this information in case your SLPs wanted to participate in this national survey. 

Want to help improve telepractice for children who use AAC by sharing your views and experiences?
We are looking for speech-language pathologists (SLPs) to participate in an online survey about telepractice for children who use AAC. Anyone who completes the survey will receive resources from the findings when the study is complete, and you could receive one of ten $75 Amazon gift cards!
 
You can participate whether or not you are currently using telepractice. This is a quick (up to about 30 minutes) and important way to help others in the field. Findings from this research will be used to identify ways to improve service delivery for children who use AAC, both within and beyond the current circumstances of the COVID-19 pandemic.
 
You can access the survey at the link below. Thanks, and please share widely with others!
https://redcap.link/AACtelepractice


Tomorrow we will continue our conversation about ESY.

See you soon!
Erin and the Special Services Team
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